
 

 

 

 

 

 

March 2017 

 

Full-time Nursery Places from September 

We are happy to announce that we are able to offer full time nursery places from 

September 2017. If you are interested please visit the Main office for further details as 

soon as possible. 

 

Family Bike Rides - Wednesday 26th April, 5-7pm and Saturday 6th May, 10.30-12.30pm 

Do you fancy getting out on your bike with the family and enjoying some fresh air? 

There are family bike rides being held at Newburn. If you don’t have a bike or helmet 

Cycling in the City have free bike and helmet hire available.  Places are limited so booking 

is essential.  Contact : cyclinginthecity@newcastle.gov.uk / Cheryl Ford-Lyddon on 0191 

2115961 or 07854011998 

 

Updated Behaviour Policy 

We have recently updated our Behaviour Policy which you can find on the Policy Section 

of our website. There are a few changes and we have already discussed these with the 

children. Please have a look at this policy and let us have your views. 

 

Comic Relief Day 

Children are allowed to come to school on Friday 24th March in either their pyjamas of 

something red! Please send in a small donation for Red Nose Day. 

 

New Heating System! 

During the month of June the LA are replacing the heating system in our Early Years 

building which will mean some disruption for our Nursery and Reception classes. During 

the Summer holidays they are replacing the heating system in KS1. This is really good 

news for our school!! Please bear with us during this forthcoming work!! 

 

Lemington Festival 2017 

The Lemington Festival this year is to be held on Saturday 8th July. Further information 

to follow at a later date. 

 

Easter Dates 

Wednesday 5th April  EY PACT – 10.30am 

Thursday 6th April   Easter Service 1.30pm Lemington Methodist Church 

Friday 7th April   KS1 and KS2 PACT – 1.30pm 

 

Easter Holidays 

School closes Friday 7th April and re-opens to children on Monday 24th April.      

 



 

 

 

 


